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Dear Customer: 
 
Starting Thursday, June 24, 2021, the Balboa Park Station passenger loading zone will be closed 
for construction and detours will be in place. The detours will remain in place for approximately two 
years for the construction of the Balboa Park Upper Yard development project. The project led by 
the City of San Francisco’s Mayor’s Office of Housing and Community Development will include 
construction of 131 units of affordable housing. BART will also build a new transit plaza with an 
accessible path along Geneva Avenue, and a new passenger loading zone. 
 
During construction, temporary loading zones will be provided as follows (see map). 
 

• Passenger Loading: Ocean Avenue for vehicles traveling in both directions 

• Accessible Passenger Loading: San Jose Avenue southbound at Geneva Avenue 

• Shuttles: Geneva Avenue eastbound east of San Jose Avenue. 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
For more information on the project, including construction updates, visit www.balboaparkuy.com. 
 

 

If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 

(510)465-2278. 

如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510)465-2278. 

통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 

Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del 

BART al (510)465-2278. 

Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở 

Công Cộng của BART tại số (510)465-2278. 

Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit 

Information Center na (510)465-2278. 
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